Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Tuesday, January 21, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 6:29pm by Chair Bert Diehl. Jim O'Neill and John
McCreery were present. The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Minutes
John McCreery moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to approve the minutes of December 9,
2019 as written. Passed unanimously. Motion carried.

New Business

Chardon High School Senior Project

Chardon High School varsity baseball team member Ryan Bluemmel along with his
team members appeared in front of the Board seeking final approval on the proposed
baseball dugout benches they presented to the Trustees at their meeting on January 7,
2020. Both dugouts are in need of two (2) 10’ benches each. The students are not sure
if helmet racks or bat racks will be added even though the Trustees approved bat racks.
The team will not be seeking donations for this project since they are receiving
$1,000.00 from the Athletic Boosters. At this point everything is on schedule for
February 17, 2020 and team members anticipate building the benches off site prior to
their installation in the dugouts. The CHS Varsity Team will consider the bat rack their
equipment since they will bring it to each game. The senior students did not think they
will be securing the benches to the floor since the Trustees did not approve that detail.
Bert Diehl moved and John McCreery seconded to approve the senior project to build
two (2) benches for each dugout. Passed unanimously. Motion carried.

Park & Recreation Board Opening
Dave Jirsa, a Munson resident, attended the meeting expressing his interest in
becoming a new Board member.

Pickleball Courts

A Munson resident sent an email to a Trustee asking that we consider adding pickleball
courts to Munson Township Park since they are becoming more popular, Bert Diehl
researched the idea of turning the tennis courts into pickleball courts and it would cost
approximately $700 - $1,300 per court. The basketball courts may be a better place
since the tennis courts are used more frequently. Members will continue to research
and discuss next month.

Indoor Flea Market — Saturday, March 21st
Flea Market registration forms have been sent out to 120 previous vendors and the
event information is on the website.

2020 Park Board Organization

Bert Diehl moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to approve John McCreery as Chairman of
the Board. Passed unanimously. Motion carried. Bert Diehl moved and John McCreery
seconded to approve Jim O'Neill as Vice Chairman of the Board. Passed unanimously.
Motion carried.

Bert Diehl moved and Jim O’Neill seconded to adjourned the meeting at 7:19pm. The
next meeting will be held Monday, February 10, 2020 at 6:15pm at Town Hall.

Bert D:ehl Chair Julie Johnston, Secretary
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